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Octaber 16, 2023

Daar Enc Elsanbarg

Thank you for service on the Board of Transportation Commissioners, Los Anpoles
s o stronger city becauss of (he willngness of so many of (s diverse and Lakenbed
refsdents who dedicate thodr me and enargy 1o making our city a betler place.

This letter is 10 inform you that | will be naming a new person 10 your position on the
Board. Therefore, your appointmant on the Board will and offective as of the dade on
Ihis lotter.

Thank you agaln for your service to the City of Los Anpgoles,

Sincerely.

KarseBuo. -

KAREM BASS
Mayor
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